
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
NOTICE of POSSIBLE QUORUM 

Members of the Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors may attend a Village of Colfax Solid 
Waste and Recycling Committee Meeting at the Colfax Fire Hall on Tuesday, September 22, 
2020, beginning at 7 p.m.  The main discussion item is regarding solid waste and recycling.  A 
quorum of the Town Board may be in attendance at this meeting. 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk 
Town of Spring Brook 
715-664-8545 
Posted 09/21/2020 


